alan Newman

Instead of removing all of WAC 173-400-040 (and retaining the version and exceptions to the
9/16/18 and 7/1/16 versions of Ecology's rule as the ones in the SIP) from the SIP submittal,
Ecology should list the specific subsections EPA has stated are unacceptable/approvable.

By listing the specific subsections in this letter, it will help other air agencies and regulated
industries know what provisions will need to be amended in a future rulemaking.



